(and 7/8 Grade Math Notes, too)

May 6, 2022

Dear Families,
Many thanks to my students and their families for completely spoiling me this week!

Monday is our jean day benefiting Clay Street Center. Disinfection wipes, toilet
paper, paper towels, and tissues are being collected for the center. Also, as a reminder,
service hour sheets for the second semester are due by May 20.

We began reading a new novel. Novel choices were decided by our book tasting held
on Tuesday. Work on grammar and vocabulary continues.

In theology, we continue our unit on the Eucharist. Fr. Jim came to visit and tied in
some Roman history for us.

We continue to take notes and learn about Ancient Rome. We are building a
notebook with information. We test next week.

Math 5 is multiplying mixed numbers. Work at home on IXL would be helpful.
Math 6 is solving equations.

Math 7A finished inequalities with a test today.

Math 7B is working with statistics.

Math 8 is going to begin work with rational numbers.

Algebra is working with quadratic equations and will test next week.

Peace,

Mrs. Sullivan
ssullivan@saintscjm.com



